

Bulkley Valley Community Resources Board, BVCRB

Aug 20, 2025

RE: Grizzly and Habitat Management in the Bulkley Valley

Dear Ted Vanderwart,

Thank you for passing along the letter from the Skeena Regional Cattleman's Association.

Since the Cattlemen's organization is already engaged in the Forest Landscape Planning process, I will follow up with them directly—via letter—to clarify their interests and outline how their members currently participate in Forest Landscape Planning in the Skeena Region.

We have also heard their interest in reducing losses of cattle by predators, as well as your request to meet with Ministry of Water, Lands and Resource Stewardship staff regarding the current situation with Grizzly Bears. I have passed along your request to Anne-Marie Roberts, Director of Resource Stewardship and Operations with the Ministry of Water, Lands and Resource Stewardship for her action.

Regards,

Tara Dunphy

Yara Durphy

Director Strategic Initiatives and Forest Landscape Planning

Ministry of Forests, Skeena Region

cc: Cam Bentley, District Manager, Ministry of Forests

Anne-Marie Roberts, Director Resource Stewardship and Operations, Ministry of Water Lands and Resource Stewardship